
Green Sanctuary Committee Meeting June 8, 2020
Present:  Janet, Ginger, Deb
Church not open for gathering since mid-March due to Coronavirus.
      1. Business update

 Supply Check—tp very low—Deb brought 6 rolls (total 11 at church) Ginger to replenish 6 
rolls soon. Deb will attempt to purchase by September.

 Bulletin Board—no update
 Little Free Libraries update—Deb posted blurb re: LFL “open” during this time of separation in 

May Bridging. Plan to get ZG’s address from Scoutmaster and send thank you from church, 
with inclusion that recognition may be scheduled in future--Deb.  

 Full SJC representation -each take one meeting—check committee calendar and add to agenda.
Deb attended June 4 meeting.

     2. Other Business
         All physically-scheduled activities cancelled mid-March forward.

 Recyclesmart MA poster-Deb will forward to G and J.  Janet suggests posting in bathrooms.
 Flood the phones—will monitor for relevant topics 
 Climate Standout-11th Hour Calling—held in January, February, March.  No further standouts 

planned. 
 Solstice Initiative signs—Signs in place at both stairways.  Vestibule sign to be placed when 

return to church building. 
 CD recycling update—Janet will contact co. as needed to determine time for drop off, if 

accepting.
 VHS tapes—Janet will share info found re: SONY tapes; other tapes accepted only with 

payment. Janet will look for buyer for old church silverware. Deb will check with crochet group 
re: use VHS tapes (tabled for now).

 Interfaith Power and Light—membership canceled (Feb. 2020). Update—Fred Small, UU 
minister, new Executive Director. Deb confirmed at Annual Meeting that line item of $180 for 
dues plus extra $30 (charged to GSC) is no longer needed—not used by committee.  “Green 
supply” purchases covered under Kitchen expense line item.

 Newspaper sleeves—on hold for now
 Fabric Re-use-Janet has new resource in Fall River for consigning fabric remnants/sewing 

items.
3. GSC Services 2019-2020 
 Earth Day at 50--April 19, 2020—ZOOM service--very well received—approx. 45 attendees.

KTC Update—NRT will not run camp this summer due to pandemic.  Split the Plate--Ginger 
will contact Office Administrator again for final amount collected, to be used for Sheep Pasture 
camp in the future.  

 Historical Relationship with Insects --Sept. 27, 2020—ZOOM— **August Meeting to plan**
Update elements, as needed/Check in with BD over summer.—Insect specimens for Time for All 
Ages? Songs--#298—“Wake Now My Senses”, #395 “Sing and Rejoice” round, and re-written 
lyrics to “Oh, What a Beautiful Morning”. Meditation-Mary Oliver—Sleeping in the Forest excerpt.  
Readings/Thought for Contemplation—all look.  Ginger--Weekly email—Attention Kids of all 
Ages!! heading to try to attract kids-- notify DRE to put blurb.in RE notice.  Discuss with Alan-- be 
in touch with Blake for rehearsal/coordinate PP and elements, possibly without Saturday schedule.

By August 15, Ginger will send bio and service description to Worship Committee for inclusion 
in September Bridging.

4. Church Retreat Follow up--Middleboro church does not have active GSC at this time.
      5. Bridging Tip Schedule -- by August 20—Janet, by September 20-Ginger; by October 20-Deb
          Green Tipper provides Bridging with monthly meeting date.
      6. Next Meeting—August 10** (to plan Sept. service) at 1:00 p.m. at Janet’s 


